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American Institute of Accountanta
135 Cedar Street, New York

LECTURE AND STUDY GROUP FOR YOUNGER MEMBERS 
IN METROPOLITAN AREA

The second meeting of the lecture and study group of younger members and associates 
of the Institute in the metropolitan area of New York will take place on Tuesday, January 21, 1936, 
in the Sun Room of the Edison Hotel, 47th St., west of Broadway, New York.

The subject of discussion will be accounting problems related to form 10-K of the Securities 
and Exchange Commission. Discussion will be led by C. Oliver Wellington, George Cochrane 
and Philip N. Miller.

At 6:15 P. M. dinner will be served, in accordance with the desire expressed at the first 
meeting of this group. The price will be $1.25 a person, which will be collected after the meal. 
The technical discussion will begin at 7:15 P. M., and the meeting will adjourn by 10 o’clock. 
Members who can not attend the dinner will nevertheless be welcome at the meeting later.

The discussion will be planned, as before, for the benefit of younger members—senior staff 
assistants, junior partners and individual practitioners—but no age limit is enforced and any member 
or associate will be welcome. Persons not members or associates of the Institute can not be admitted 
since the character of the meeting necessitates a comparatively small attendance.

The discussion will be wholly informal—no reporter, no publication of what is said. All 
present may participate. Exchange of ideas is the chief purpose.

The meeting will be of interest to all younger accountants, regardless of whether or not they 
have participated or expect to participate in engagements under S. E. C. requirements. The effect 
of S. E. C. rules on accounting practice in general is considerable, and all practitioners should be 
familiar with the requirements. It would be well to read form 10-K before attending the meeting. 
Copies may be obtained at the Institute’s office.

The west-side subway, Grand Central and Penn Station are readily accessible from the 
Edison Hotel, and an early hour for adjournment has been fixed for the benefit of commuters.

Please return the enclosed post-card promptly if you expect to attend this meeting or wish 
to be notified of future meetings.

Harold R. Caffyn
Lester A. Krahe
Harvey C. Stafford

COMMITTEE ON ARRANGEMENTS

January 7, 1936.



STAMP

American Institute of Accountants

135 Cedar Street,

New York, N. Y.



do 
do notI expect to attend the meeting of the lecture and study

group on January 21st, at 7:15 P. M.

I will 
will not be present for dinner at 6:15 P. M.

I do 
do not wish to be enrolled in the group and notified 

of future meetings.

Signed................. ........................................................ .....
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